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TEAGUES BRIDGE PRIMARY 
THE BEATING HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

ATTENDANCE: 

Request for time off during the school term will not be authorised for 
holiday requests or weddings overseas. Requests may be considered if cir-
cumstances are exceptional e.g. bereavement, medical needs, documentation 
request which require a family to travel overseas. For all requests you 
must complete the request form in advance prior to booking your visit/
holiday. You will receive a letter within 7 days of your application. If you 
do not receive this please contact the school office. All letters will be hand-
ed to parents and NOT given to children to bring home. On receiving the 
letter outlining the decision, parents will be requested to sign to acknowledge 

they have received the letter. We are constantly striving to improve attendance at Teagues Bridge and 
children need to be in school. When children miss a week or more they can fall behind and this makes 
it harder for them to catch up. Many thanks for your understanding. A policy can be found on the 
school website with all information regarding attendance ~ www.teaguesbridgeprimary.org  
 
DATES: 

I have included the dates for Autumn term once again on the newsletter as I made an error with the 
dates for open afternoon for base 2 and 3. My apologises for this. Many thanks to the parent who no-
ticed this and informed the school office. 

HEALTHY SNACKS: 

Just a reminder concerning healthy snacks for break-time. All children in KS1 and 
EYFS receive fruit each day, this is a free provision provided by the government. 
There is no free snacks for KS2 and we ask children bring in a healthy snack. 
We are looking into having a snack shop for children at break-time, where they 
can purchase some healthy options at a small cost. More details to follow. 

DATES: 

Dates for week commencing 22.9.25: 

• 22.9 ~ ICT with Richard Smith ~ Base 5 and 4. 

• 24.9 ~ National fitness day ~ all children to take part in fitness challenges. 

• 26.9 ~ School Parliament elections. 

• 26.9 ~ European languages day. 

• 29.9 ~ ICT with Richard Smith ~ Base 2 and 3. 

• 1.10 ~ Individual photographs 

• 1.10 ~ Flu Vaccinations 

• 2.10 ~ National Poetry Day 

• 3.10 ~ Base 1 ~ Open afternoon for parents 

 



 

 

 

  

 

Our first reading and writing focus text! 

We have began our first book for this year—The Puffin Keeper by 
Michael Morpurgo. This book is a beautiful story about a boy called 
Allen who was rescued in a storm by a lighthouse keeper. After 
finishing school he goes to find the lighthouse keeper to thank him 

History - The Stone Age 

This half term we will be looking at the 
Stone Age and what changes happened in 
prehistoric Britian. We have looked at 
how they recorded their stories in cave 
paintings and we have created our own 
timeline of some of the changes to how     

                       people lived and found their food. 

PE - Basketball 

This half term we will be practising our throwing, catching and 
teamwork skills in PE. We will be practising our agility and footwork 

as well as learning how to defend and attack with the ball.  

We have a PE after break on a Monday and PE after lunch on a Friday. 
—Mrs Thomas 

Maths - Number Sense and Place Value 

In maths we have been revisiting place value and expanding our 
knowledge to numbers up to 1000. This will help us when we 
cover addition and subtraction in the future. We have started 
on the road to learn our times tables through number sense. We 
are starting with our doubles which will become our 2 times 
table. By the end of the year we will know over half of our 
essential facts and be fluent in the 2, 5 times table and the 
square numbers and be starting to become fluent in the 3 and 4 

times tables.  



 

 

 

   

 

History 

In History this half term, we are exploring the Stone Age. To introduce the chil-
dren to our topic we created our own cave paintings inspired by this time period.  

 

     English  

In English, we have started looking at our text, ‘Sky’. The 
children have learnt how to write sentences using coordinat-
ing and subordinating conjunctions as well as adding more 
detail by using expanded noun phrases. 

French 

We have learnt how to greet people and ask and 
respond to ‘How are you?’ and ‘What is your 
name?’ The children have really enjoyed starting to 
learn French! 

Science 

In Science, we are learning about animals and skeletons. We have looked 
at the diets of carnivores, herbivores and omnivores. Later on in the 
half term we will be exploring bones and muscles. 



 

 

 

  

 

Literacy 

In Literacy we have began to look at making our sentences varied, cohesive and in-
teresting for the audience. Our new learning this week has involved looking at 
nouns and pronouns, as well as how the use of fronted adverbials can improve 
our writing. We will continue to build on these skills as we apply our knowledge 
to our current Literacy and Guided Reading book ‘Danny the Champion of 
the World’ written by our Author of the Month, Roald Dahl.  

Maths: 

In Maths we have been learning all about place value. 
We began looking at smaller 3-digit numbers, and 
then we have moved our learning on to identifying, 
representing and estimating the value of a 4-digit 
number. We started by understanding the value of 
each digit in a number (thousands, hundreds, tens 
and units). We then moved on to learning how to 

partition these 3 and 4-digit numbers in a variety of 
ways. day.. 

Art 

In art, we began to look at typography. We 
learnt that typography means using letters and 
words to create images and pieces of artwork 
that are appealing, creative and interesting to 
the audience, We learnt about how typography 
is used by many companies such as Coca-Cola 
and Disney to advertise their brands in a crea-
tive and engaging way. As well as analysing ex-
amples of typography, we also researched some 
charities and used this research to create a 

creative, engaging poster for a charity that us-

 



 

 

 

   

  

The week in Octopi, we have been working hard on maths and literacy. In maths, we have 
been exploring place value and are now partitioning numbers up to 10,000,000. In literacy, 
we have started looking at newspaper reports and what all the features are. We have been 
developing our writing by using relative clauses, relative pronouns and fronted adverbials. In 

 

 
 

In RE we have been thinking about what we can learn from Christians and Muslims about 
temptation. We discussed real-life scenarios about how to choose between right and wrong. 
We learned about how Christians and Muslims are guided by their beliefs to make good 
choices. We looked at Adam and Eve, Jesus in the wilderness (Matthew 4) where both 
faced temptation. We also looked at Hajj, the Muslim pilgrimage where Muslims throw 
stones at pillars during the Stoning of the Devil. These stories and practices help us under-
stand how faith can guide people to do what is right. 

As part of the PSHE curric-
ulum, this week, we have re-
mained focused on our class 
charter to ensure important 
values such as respect and 

kindness remain at the heart 
of our class.  



 

 

 

   

        The week in Sharks, we have had a great week, settling into the Autumn term with 
our new classmates. In maths, we have been working on place value. We started by recap-
ping our knowledge of the place value system, before moving onto comparing, ordering and 
rounding numbers to  10 million.  

 

 

In science, we have been learning about the human body and the circulatory system. We 
first found out about the 4 main components of the blood and made our own blood using 
different sweets to represent the 4 main components. Next we looked at how the blood circu-
lates around the body, including going to the heart and lungs. Here are some of the sketches  
we produced to show this cycle.  

 

In History, we have started learning about the Anglo-Saxon invasion on Britain in around 
400 AD. We started by looking shield designs as part of our memorable experience, be-
fore making our own shield design. He are some of our examples:  

Jessica Alfie  Tola  

Lilly P  Nikola  Lacey 



 

 

 

 

Homework of the week award 
We have introduced a new award for Friday’s award assembly. 

This is in recognition of the fabulous homework most of our children produce. It is 
also to show the importance of doing homework. 

We need to ensure that children are equipped to be able to complete homework, as a 
school we are looking at our homework offer and adapting it to meet the needs of 
the children.  

The most important homework your child can complete is reading, this opens the 
doors to all other learning in school and in life. 

Each Base has nominated two children for this week’s homework of the week award 
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Turtles Noah Koby 

Starfish Savannah-
Grace 

Miran 

Seahorses Arya Hope 

Dolphins Lilly Iris 

Seals Nathan Clark 

Swordfish Alaya Dexter 

Belugas Elizabeth Maya 

Octopi Kelly Leo 

Sharks Koen Tola 



 

 

 

 

Star Player of the week award 
 

On Monday, Thursday and Friday, all children have PE. This is de-
livered by the Crossbar coach. The coaches have recently introduced 
star player of the week from each base. This is because of the ef-
fort they make and the sportsmanship they show. Please see the chil-
dren chosen for ‘Star Player of the week’ award this week. 
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Turtles Koby 

Starfish Mehar 

Seahorses Matei 

Dolphins Cooper 

Seals Enzo 

Swordfish Maya 

Belugas Maya 

Octopi  Erin 

Sharks Jairaj 
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Friday Awards 

Our Awards Assembly takes place on a Friday Children were awarded with their certificates in 
class. Please see below a list of the children who have received awards this week. 

 

Best class attendance this week: 

KS1 ~ Dolphins ~ 99%  

KS2 ~ Seals ~ 99% ~ SUPER 

 

Base Star of 
the week 

Worker of 
the week 

Whale Rules 
Champion 

Respectful 
Rangers 

Handwriting 
Heroes 

Punctual 
Panda 

Best at-
tendance 

1 River Ashton 

Nazifa 

Elizabeth 

Lily 

Polly 

Archie 

Ryley Isobel Bashir 

2 Artemis Nicholas 

Amelia 

Eleanor 

Archie 

Jack 

Remy  

Idera Mehar Yuvraj 

3 Winter Finley 

Evelyn 

Maria 

Heidi 

Noah 

Panjami 

Millie Greyson Damian  

4 Ava Sienna 

Bridget 

Mathias 

Logan 

Ashton 

Emilia 

Aikya Brendon Bella 

5 Ellie Enzo 

Jenson 

Jaipreet 

Gabrijela 

Harnoor 

Preston 

Chloe Aston Gunveer 

6 Joey Jenaya 

Nicholas 

Gabby 

Matilda 

Luna 

Jasmine 

Sophie Heidi Ibrahim 

7 Indi-Rae Tymon 

Layton 

Harry 

Lillian 

Ishaan 

Max 

Erin Corbyn Riley 

8 Reuben Dara 

Karla 

Rosie 

Halimat 

Eloise 

Prisha 

Muhammad Blake Freya 

9 Clim Nikola 

Lilly 

Tillie 

Kendall 

Lacey 

Emily 

Audrey Alfie Jessica 
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